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Joshua D. Bradley, Esq.
3520 Annapolis Road
Baltimore, MD 21227

	Re:	In the Matter of the Petition of Case No. 24-C-20-005151
Circuit Court for Baltimore City
Re: Baltimore City Council’s Passage of CC Bill 20-0508
Rezoning – 5401 Pulaski Highway


Dear Mr. Bradley:

	This is to acknowledge receipt of the Petition for Judicial Review filed by your office to the Circuit Court for Baltimore City on December 18, 2020 and December 22, 2020 in the above-referenced matter and to advise you that under Rule 7-206(a), if you have not done so, the petitioner(s) must pay the expense of the transcription of the testimony before the Baltimore City Council.  

	Please contact Matthew Peters, Legislative Service Analyst, at 410-396-1268, to obtain an audio recording of the hearing before the Land Use Committee and then make arrangements to have the recording transcribed and the transcript delivered via email to Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council at Natawnab.Austin@baltimorecitycouncil.gov. You may also obtain a virtually recorded copy of this hearing via the CHARM TV 25 hub on the Youtube website.   


Sincerely,
                                            Natawna B. Austin
					Natawna B. Austin 
Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council 

 
 cc:	Adam Levine, Law Department 
	Tom Webb, Law Department
